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Organic Chemistry 2010-01-04 with authors who are both accomplished researchers
and educators vollhardt and schore s organic chemistry is proven effective for
making contemporary organic chemistry accessible introducing cutting edge
research in a fresh student friendly way a wealth of unique study tools help
students organize and understand the substantial information presented in this
course and in the sixth edition the themes of understanding reactivity
mechanisms and synthetic analysis to apply chemical concepts to realistic
situations has been strengthened new applications of organic chemistry in the
life sciences industrial practices green chemistry and environmental monitoring
and clean up are incorporated this edition includes more than 100 new or
substantially revised problems including new problems on synthesis and green
chemistry and new challenging problems
Dictionary Organic Compounds, Sixth Edition, Supplement 2 2020-11-25 this book
includes over 2 500 entries of organic compounds some of which cover recently
synthesized molecules of research interest while others refer to known
compounds which have come into prominence it is an invaluable resource for
organic and pharmaceutical chemists
Health Informatics: Practical Guide for Healthcare and Information Technology
Professionals (Sixth Edition) 2014 health informatics hi focuses on the
application of information technology it to the field of medicine to improve
individual and population healthcare delivery education and research this
extensively updated fifth edition reflects the current knowledge in health
informatics and provides learning objectives key points case studies and
references
Dictionary of Organic Compounds: Sixth Edition: Second Supplement 1996-09-26 音楽
ビジネス関係者から絶賛を浴びている大ヒット ロングセラー よくわかる音楽著作権ビジネス が 大幅な法改正や近年のデジタル化による流通形態の変化をとらえ 全編に
わたってリニューアル 複雑な音楽著作権の基本構造と法律理論を マンガ付きのケース スタディ形式でわかりやすく解説します 音楽業界関係者だけでなく 音楽ビジネス
を学ぶ人 アマチュア ミュージシャンにとっても必携の一冊です
Dictionary of Organic Compounds, Sixth Edition, Supplement 1 2005-09
experimental methods and instrumentation for chemical engineers second edition
touches many aspects of engineering practice research and statistics the
principles of unit operations transport phenomena and plant design constitute
the focus of chemical engineering in the latter years of the curricula
experimental methods and instrumentation is the precursor to these subjects
this resource integrates these concepts with statistics and uncertainty
analysis to define what is necessary to measure and to control how precisely
and how often the completely updated second edition is divided into several
themes related to data metrology notions of statistics and design of
experiments the book then covers basic principles of sensing devices with a
brand new chapter covering force and mass followed by pressure temperature flow
rate and physico chemical properties it continues with chapters that describe
how to measure gas and liquid concentrations how to characterize solids and
finally a new chapter on spectroscopic techniques such as uv vis ir xrd xps nmr
and xas throughout the book the author integrates the concepts of uncertainty
along with a historical context and practical examples a problem solutions
manual is available from the author upon request includes the basics for 1st
and 2nd year chemical engineers providing a foundation for unit operations and
transport phenomena features many practical examples offers exercises for
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students at the end of each chapter includes up to date detailed drawings and
photos of equipment
よくわかる音楽著作権ビジネス基礎編 2017-09-08 colour and the optical properties of materials
carefully introduces the science behind the subject along with many modern and
cutting edge applications chosen to appeal to today s students for science
students it provides a broad introduction to the subject and the many
applications of colour to more applied students such as engineering and arts
students it provides the essential scientific background to colour and the many
applications new to this edition the chapter framework of the first edition
will be retained with each chapter being substantially rewritten and some
material would be relocated some chapters will be rewritten in a clearer
fashion e g there have been no significant advances in the understanding of
rainbows recently but the text could be clarified and improved colour has been
an important attribute of many nano particle containing systems such as quantum
dots this aspect will be included e g the colour of gold ruby glass described
in chapter 5 as part of scattering phenomena now is better treated in terms of
gold nanoparticles and surface plasmons this would probably be transferred to
chapter 10 and considered in tandem with the colour of metals such as copper
silver and gold a similar state of affairs applies to silver nanoparticles and
polychromic glass some chapters will include extensive new material e g chapter
8 colours due to molecular processes organic leds etc and chapter 12 displays
touch screen technologies for all chapters it would be intended to take into
account the current scientific literature up to the time of submission say up
to the end of 2009 the end of chapter further reading sections would reflect
this up to date overview the end of chapter problems will be strengthened and
expanded
Experimental Methods and Instrumentation for Chemical Engineers 1999 in mid
twentieth century china during the time of the cultural revolution there was a
great need for medical treatment and a severe shortage of medical practitioners
especially in the countryside to remedy this situation workers and farmers were
trained in the prevention and treatment of disease these people were known as
barefoot doctors the american barefoot doctor s manual was created in the
spirit of these original barefoot doctors strategies for using chinese patent
medicines lm homeopathics and flower essences are found throughout the manual
also included in this work is an integrated form of movement therapy which
opens and increases the energetics through all 14 meridians for a limited time
i will provide 1 2 hour session of chinese energetic method with each purchase
The Faces of Homœopathy 2010-12-20 話題のkindleをゼロから丁寧に解説 多様なコンテンツの楽しみ方がすぐわかる
kindleストア徹底解説 世界で最も売れている7インチタブレットを120 活用する基本技 便利技 クラウドサービスやsnsとの連携についてもバッチリ解説
Colour and the Optical Properties of Materials 2004-04-01 drawing on nearly
forty years of tarot experience mary k greer has developed a new energizing
approach made up of twenty one stimulating techniques to interpret or deepen
your understanding of each card just as the twenty six letters of the alphabet
can be combined to form billions of words greer s twenty one methods can be
used in any combination for gaining amazing new insights and perspectives
emphasizing both traditional and personal methods of interpretation greer s
techniques involve storytelling sketching symbols metaphors dialogues acting
and other imaginative exercises designed to bring about interaction
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transformation and empowerment this twenty one pronged approach to tarot can
help readers expand standard interpretations and evolve new ways of connecting
to the cards covr award winner or best divination book
American Barefoot Doctor's Manual 2013-02-15 music therapy is growing
internationally to be one of the leading evidence based psychosocial allied
health professions meeting needs right across the lifespan music therapy is a
relational therapy in which the therapist and client collaborate to discover
how music can be used to strengthen positive relating skills attending to the
client s immediate and longer term needs through assessment treatment planning
implementation and evaluation of a music therapy programme music therapy is
based upon the capacity of music provided by a trained and qualified
practitioner to support integrate and heal trauma pain psychological distress
and to develop and extend the existing capacities of the client in the oxford
handbook of music therapy international leaders in the field from 10 countries
have contributed their expertise to showcase contemporary music therapy they
share knowledgable perspectives from multiple models of music therapy that have
developed throughout the world including nordoff robbins music therapy the
field of play community music therapy and resource oriented music therapy there
is extensive information provided as to how music therapists practice and with
whom as well as the techniques used in music therapy individually and in groups
the research basis for the work and professional and training issues in the
field the book is clearly laid out in five sections contexts and populations
models and approaches methods and techniques research methods and training and
professional issues course materials can be structured around the book or the
book can be used as a starting point for students learning about a model or
population music therapy students will enjoy the clear descriptions of practice
the clinical vignettes and the helpful pointers and tips for developing
placement work unequalled in depth and breadth this landmark publication is an
essential resource for those starting out in music therapy as well as for
experienced practitioners
Kindle Fire HD 2021-02-10 this book provides a highly accessible skills focused
entry point to the interventions techniques strategies and core knowledge you
need to work with children and young people divided into four parts it covers
core knowledge understanding development from 0 18 years key skills the
therapeutic process key skills interventions techniques strategies key
considerations contexts client groups its bite sized entries include suggested
additional resources to help you explore the topic further and throughout the
book you will find case studies and exercises to aid your understanding this
book is ideal for mental health and therapy trainees and practitioners who need
a foundation in working with children and young people
Textbook of Periodontics 2011-11-08 focusing on what students really need to
know this book breaks down all of the key social work theory covered across a
students training demystifying complex concepts by demonstrating their
application to real life practice multiple case studies highlight applied
theory in different practice settings and across issues and challenges that
students might face while self assessment exercises practice notes concise
chapter summaries and discussion points help to consolidate their understanding
new chapters bring the book right up to date and include relationship based
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work the importance of language political perspectives and environmental
intervention written by two well established and expert authors this is the
must have theory text for all social work students
Mary K. Greer's 21 Ways to Read a Tarot Card 2016-06-02 the psychiatric
interview is the foundation of the psychotherapeutic process and is critically
important to establish trust elicit useful responses assess patient behavior
and psychopathology and establish treatment goals and plans building on the
success of its predecessor a highly regarded guide to interviewing young
patients and their families psychiatric interview of children and adolescents
has been thoroughly updated and painstakingly revised to address emerging
issues and evolving treatment strategies in an accessible down to earth and
comprehensive style and structure the book retains its comprehensive coverage
of the principles of interviewing use of the amsit model for mental status
examinations and evaluation of both internalizing and externalizing symptoms as
well as its coverage of neuropsychiatric assessment psychiatric formulation
comorbidities resistances and countertransference additional features either
notable or new to this book include the importance of diagnostic and
therapeutic engagement in establishing trust with the patient and family and
techniques for forging a positive emotional connection which the authors view
as an essential responsibility for the clinician and a linchpin of successful
practice a new chapter on the psychiatric evaluation of preschoolers and very
young children which recognizes that assessment cannot be conducted based
solely on adult report and which presents the multiples model multiple sessions
multiple informants multiple experts multiple modes of assessment multicultural
approach and multiaxial emphasis expanded coverage of bullying including cyber
bullying which has a pervasive and potentially pernicious effect on young
people steeped in social media recognition both throughout the book and in a
separate chapter on family assessment that behavior problems in a child or
young adult cannot be understood without the relational context of the family
and that any family member s problems are best understood as manifestations of
dysfunctions within the broader family unit expanded coverage of the factors
and issues involved in evaluating children and adolescents from special
populations including those with neurodevelopmental disorders or intellectual
disabilities those who are disadvantaged displaced or victims of discrimination
and those with posttraumatic stress disorder related to terrorism or burn
trauma the book s instructional aims are enhanced by the use of carefully
chosen and compellingly crafted clinical vignettes that illustrate vital
concepts and techniques and key points at the end of each chapter help the
reader identify and remember the most important material psychiatric interview
of children and adolescents will help clinicians master the skills and attain
the insight they require to accurately assess and effectively treat this most
vulnerable of patient populations
The Oxford Handbook of Music Therapy 1922 written by an expert using the same
approach that made the previous two editions so successful fundamentals of
environmental chemistry third edition expands the scope of book to include the
strongly emerging areas broadly described as sustainability science and
technology including green chemistry and industrial ecology the new edition
includes increased emphasis on the applied aspects of environmental chemistry
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hot topics such as global warming and biomass energy integration of green
chemistry and sustainability concepts throughout the text more and updated
questions and answers including some that require internet research lecturers
pack on cd rom with solutions manual powerpoint presentations and chapter
figures available upon qualifying course adoptions the book provides a basic
course in chemical science including the fundamentals of organic chemistry and
biochemistry the author uses real life examples from environmetnal chemistry
green chemistry and related areas while maintaining brevity and simplicity in
his explanation of concepts building on this foundation the book covers
environmental chemistry broadly defined to include sustainability aspects green
chemistry industrial ecology and related areas these chapters are organized
around the five environmental spheres the hydrosphere atmosphere geosphere
biosphere and the anthrosphere the last two chapters discuss analytical
chemistry and its relevance to environmental chemistry manahan s clear concise
and readable style makes the information accessible regardless of the readers
level of chemistry knowledge he demystifies the material for those who need the
basics of chemical science for their trade profession or study curriculum as
well as for readers who want to have an understanding of the fundamentals of
sustainable chemistry in its crucial role in maintaining a livable planet
The Daily Vacation Bible School 2021-05-19 in communicative exchange
psychotherapy and the resonant self anthony korner demonstrates how important
communication and resonance are to the development of a sense of self this
process of realization is embedded in social relatedness and is intrinsically
tied to language uniquely presenting a collaborative approach to research this
book illuminates the potential for change that lies in therapy that engages
both heart and mind between patient and therapist as well as demonstrating how
language and relating are fundamental to psychotherapy korner explains how
language engenders growth through communicative processes that shape lives and
personality korner helps the reader see how communicative exchanges can be
transformative brimmed with emotive clinical material literary illustrations
and reports of first hand life experience korner demonstrates how the
combination of knowledge and evocation of feeling in human connection is
central to psychotherapeutic process an intersubjective approach to research is
put forward as exemplar of how the minds of both patient and therapist might be
employed in furthering understanding of psychotherapeutic process this book
will be an essential resource for mental health clinicians involved in
psychodynamic psychotherapy as well as more generally to people interested in
understanding human connections
Key Theories and Skills in Counselling Children and Young People 1789 this
handbook provides a comprehensive review of the impact of fathers on child
development from prenatal years to age five it examines the effects of the
father child relationship on the child s neurobiological development hormonal
emotional and behavioral regulatory systems and on the systemic embodiment of
experiences into the child s mental models of self others and self other
relationships the volume reflects two perspectives guiding research with
fathers identifying positive and negative factors that influence early
childhood development specifying child outcomes and emphasizing cultural
diversity in father involvement and examining multifaceted specific approaches
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to guide father research key topics addressed include direct assessment of
father parenting rather than through maternal reports the effects of father
presence in contrast to father absence the full diversity of father involvement
father s impact on gender role differentiation father s role in triadic
interactions of family dynamics father involvement in psychotherapeutic family
interventions this handbook draws from converging perspectives about the role
of fathers in very early child development summarizes what is known and within
each chapter draws attention to the critical questions that need to be answered
in coming decades the handbook of fathers and child development is a must have
resource for researchers graduate students and clinicians therapists and other
professionals in infancy and early child development social work public health
developmental and clinical child psychology pediatrics family studies
neuroscience juvenile justice child and adolescent psychiatry school and
educational psychology anthropology sociology and all interrelated disciplines
An Universal Etymological English Dictionary 2015-11-09 this book gives
students a solid understanding of the key issues involved in effective
communication within social work settings now going into its second edition it
combines practical examples with a clear theoretical approach and demonstrates
the subtleties of communication with specific and diverse service users and
carers
Essential Theory for Social Work Practice 2016-10-17 this is an open access
book the 6th biennial conference of the organization for women in science for
the developing world owsd nigeria with the theme diversity and innovation in
science for sustainable development took place from july 2nd to july 6th 2023
the conference commenced each day at 10 am and kicked off with a pre conference
workshop titled equipping next generation researchers the event was hosted at
the ebitimi banigo auditorium university of port harcourt nigeria and featured
a hybrid format with over 250 participants joining both in person and virtually
the conference encompassed nine session tracks each addressing a specific
aspect of scientific advancement and development track 1 digital technologies
in science and technology education track 2 computational methods and
scientific applications track 3 green energy and sustainable ecosystems track 4
bioinformatics biotechnology and nanotechnology track 5 smart farming
agricultural processes and food security track 6 environment climate change and
innovative solutions track 7 medical and biomedical research track 8
engineering robotics and artificial intelligence research track 9 social
science and arts in science and medicine these specialized tracks allowed
participants to explore a wide range of topics and engage in fruitful
discussions fostering knowledge exchange and collaboration and contributing to
the overarching goal of promoting diversity and innovation in science for
sustainable development with a focus on encouraging women s participation in
stem fields
Clinical Manual for the Psychiatric Interview of Children and Adolescents
2011-03-05 this is an open access book the 6th international conference on
learning innovation and quality education icliqe 2022 is organized by faculty
of teacher training and education the purpose of the icliqe 2022 activity is as
a forum to accommodate researchers academics educators and education staff
consultants government and other stakeholders to share perspectives related to

https://readforlove.mombaby.com.tw/


.pdf

readforlove.mombaby.com.tw

educational trends seen from the perspective of society 5 0 era which includes
the fields of science and technology education social and humanities management
education basic education special education early childhood education guidance
and counseling curriculum and educational evaluation and innovation
Fundamentals of Environmental Chemistry, Third Edition 1730 each person can
learn to recognize and resolve their shock experience sometimes alone other
times with help mines goal is to empower the reader to clear out the
conditioning that decreases our freedom to live with buoyancy psychology today
have you tried to snap out of it but just can t seem to we are all in shock
shows how you can move past traumas grounded in psychology energy medicine and
neurobiology to reclaim your health and potential through energy healing dr
stephanie mines offers practical steps people can use to fortify and empower
themselves and their loved ones it is a book for our times peter a levine phd
author waking the tiger healing trauma we are all in shock provides the tools
for reclaiming complete well being after overwhelming experiences of shock
whether caused by the massive sweep of current events or a personal catastrophe
dr mines redefines psychological trauma and revolutionizes the concept of self
care by identifying the true cause of anxiety explaining why it is so prevalent
in society today and how by recognizing its effect we can find new stability
and healing parents nurses crisis workers massage therapists and body workers
psychotherapists and the everyday reader will benefit from the practices dr
mines designed not only for symptomatic relief but also for the complete
resolution of physical psychological emotional and spiritual shock and trauma
we are all in shock demystifies energy medicine by presenting the reader with
tools to help diminish and eliminate the nervous system s habitual responses to
overwhelming events dr mines work combines skills from energy healing related
to acupressure on the energy meridians of the body with the most contemporary
scientific interpretation of how the brain works to offer a clear understanding
of neurological behavior
A Book of Psalmody; containing Chanting-Tunes ... With eighteen anthems, and
variety of psalm-tunes in four parts. The sixth edition with additions 1935 この商
品はタブレットなど大きいディスプレイを備えた端末で読むことに適しています また 文字だけを拡大することや 文字列のハイライト 検索 辞書の参照 引用などの機能
が使用できません さまざまなtrpgシステムやボードゲーム カードゲームなどの記事を掲載 すぐに遊べるtrpgのシナリオや 読んで楽しいリプレイ プレイに役立
つサポート記事を毎月お届け trpgの新刊情報もいち早くつかめるぞ
An Index and List of the Pamphlets and Periodicals Collected by Rutherford
Birchard Hayes, Nineteenth President of the United States 2020-07-12 this book
is a comprehensive guide to therapeutic assessment ta with adults showing how
to collaboratively engage clients in psychological testing to help them achieve
major and long lasting change this guide clearly lays out each step of ta with
adults including its rationale and detailed instructions on how to handle a
range of clinical situations additionally in part one the authors fully
describe the development of ta its theoretical bases and the most up to date
research on the model in the second part of the book the authors describe the
structure and techniques of ta and illustrate each step with transcripts from a
clinical case further clinical illustrations help the reader understand how to
conduct a ta with different types of clients including those from culturally
diverse backgrounds this book is essential for all clinicians therapists and
trainees working with adult clients along with students in assessment courses
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Communicative Exchange, Psychotherapy and the Resonant Self 2020-10-01 as an
increasing number of children and adolescents with psychiatric symptoms go
unrecognized in our current healthcare system the ability to identify and treat
these issues in multiple healthcare settings has become vitally important with
access to primary care providers increasing and a shortage of child psychiatric
providers collaboration between psychiatric pediatric and family advanced
practice nurses is essential to improving care for this vulnerable population
child and adolescent behavioral health provides a practical reference to aid in
this endeavour written and reviewed by over 70 nurse experts it is a must have
reference for all practitioners caring for children and adolescents
Handbook of Fathers and Child Development 2017-09-16 the first major reference
at the interface of chemistry biology and medicine chemical biology is a
rapidly developing field that uses the principles tools and language of
chemistry to answer important questions in the life sciences it has enabled
researchers to gather critical information about the molecular biology of the
cell and is the fundamental science of drug discovery playing a key role in the
development of novel agents for the prevention diagnosis and treatment of
disease now students and researchers across the range of disciplines that use
chemical biology techniques have a single resource that encapsulates what is
known in the field it is an excellent place to begin any chemical biology
investigation major topics addressed in the encyclopedia include applications
of chemical biology biomolecules within the cell chemical views of biology
chemistry of biological processes and systems synthetic molecules as tools for
chemical biology technologies and techniques in chemical biology some 300
articles range from pure basic research to areas that have immediate
applications in fields such as drug discovery sensor technology and catalysis
novices in the field can turn to articles that introduce them to the basics
whereas experienced researchers have access to articles exploring the cutting
edge of the science each article ends with a list of references to facilitate
further investigation with contributions from leading researchers and pioneers
in the field the wiley encyclopedia of chemical biology builds on wiley s
unparalleled reputation for helping students and researchers understand the
crucial role of chemistry and chemical techniques in the life sciences
Specialist Communication Skills for Social Workers 2023-12-16 1年間のpc自作情報を総括する極厚
解説本が今年も登場 検証データや製品スペックなどが詰まったその情報量と実践的なノウハウが支持されて刊行16年目を迎えました 唯一にして最強のpc自作専門誌
dos v power report 2021年冬号 秋号 の人気特集 連載が詰まった保存版です 巻頭企画 虎の巻 だけの新規記事として alder lake
こと第12世代coreシリーズおよびlga1700プラットフォームの解説と ライバルであるryzen 5000シリーズを含む現行cpu 24製品の一斉ベンチマー
ク比較を掲載 基本性能だけでなく 気になるゲームでのパフォーマンス さらに写真処理 動画編集 3dcgレンダリングなどに関して 各cpuの力関係に迫ります
pcパーツ最新事情 ついに登場した新os windows 11が動作する環境についてその背景を含めて解説した記事のほか 最新cpuやビデオカードを一斉比較する
にとどまらず そうした高性能パーツの安定動作に寄与する電源やpcケースを横並びで検証 さらに 大容量化の進むpcie 4 0対応ssdの一斉比較など 最新パー
ツをさまざまな観点から解説しています 作例傑作選 2022 ryzen 5000シリーズや第11世代coreなどの人気パーツを使った作例を多数掲載 pc自作入
門 pcを構成するパーツを基礎から解説しているほか 豊富な写真で分かりやすい組み立てガイドを掲載 pc自作テクニック pcをアップグレードするポイントなど
pcパーツの使いこなしテクニック 設定法などを解説 トレンドpcパーツ2021 2022 ビデオカード マザーボード pcケース 電源 cpuクーラー ssd
などのレビュー記事を豊富に収録 pc自作資料集 主要デバイスのスペックをまとめた保存版のデータベースを収録 多方面から現在のpc自作シーンを取り上げます 特典
2016 2020年のマザーボード cpuクーラー関連記事の電子版 pdf ダウンロード権付き これだけでも300ページ超 発行 インプレス
Proceedings of the 6th Biennial Conference of Organization for Women in Science
for the Developing World Nigeria (OWSD Garden City 2023) 2024-01-02 レパートリーを増やした
い たくさん練習したい そんなあなたにぴったりの100曲集
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Proceedings of the 6th International Conference on Learning Innovation and
Quality Education (ICLIQE 2022) 2020-09-01 當代塔羅大師革命性的創意之作 開展多元視野 突破解讀盲點 ats 國際塔
羅終生成就獎 及水星獎得主 美國亞馬遜4 7星高分評價 2017靈性書籍獎 covr 最佳占卜書 打造學習與解讀塔羅牌的全新技巧 深入自我解讀第一人 我們透過
塔羅牌的花色 數字 符號與圖像等 以牌義與牌陣找出真實人生領域的指引 面對課題 開啟解答 然而如何組織牌卡給予的資訊 流暢解出精確 完整的答案 或是不流於表面
解讀與有限詞彙 始終是學習者的障礙與煩惱 當代塔羅大師瑪莉 k 格瑞爾累積數十年的實務經驗 開創以 描述 故事 情緒 數字 隱喻 提問 修正 等21種獨特解牌
技巧 循序強化個人的連結 組織及想像力 透過她的祕訣 從情緒 人物 能量等角度感受牌卡畫面 深入理解情境意義 活用模式與元素牌陣 以人物 主題 原因 地點ｘ水
風 火 土 快速組織訊息 以占星學 尊貴 概念對應牌卡間的相合與衝突 解牌方向更多元 針對解牌時的四十個盲點 給予精準解決方案 即刻突破占卜關卡 學習者一步步
因此擴展深度與廣度 創造獨特的個人解讀風格 更能讓塔羅牌深入自己與他人的意識 情緒與能量 走入靈性的世界 本書特色 突破解牌困境 非單純牌面解析與死背 學習多
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